EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT’S COLUMN

By Vincent J. Squillace, CAE

Executive Vice President
RETURN THOSE A-26’S

That form is needed to get a quote for group rating.  This program, administered by CareWorksComp, has been a vital part of OHBA for more than 10 years.  Group rating has enabled thousands of members to save tens of millions of dollars; All the while establishing reasonable safeguards and promoting the work of the bureau of workers’ compensation.  A true win-win for all.  But you must apply to take advantage.

Maintaining a solid financial foundation is of key importance to all associations.  OHBA has been weathering a downturn in activity and still keeping up the advocacy the industry needs at the statehouse.  While starts have declined, proposed regulations and laws impacting your efforts goes as usual.  Keeping a solid base of members is essential for success.  Group rating helps us do just that.

We have seen two experienced state senators resign the past two weeks.  A number of representatives have done so or planning the same.  Sometime its like a merry go round.  Nonetheless, the power of the legislature is vast and the regulatory world is ever changing.  OHBA is on the job for you.

For more information about group rating or other OHBA endeavors and activities, please feel free to reach out to us at any time.

